
Atlanta Dream Center  
Waiver 

 
I, __________________________________, have completed or will complete any 
necessary training on and agree to comply with the policies and procedures taught to 
the best of my ability.   
 
I understand that there are risks to serving as an Atlanta Dream Center volunteer. 
While some of these risks are foreseeable, many are not. I know that serving may 
take me to dangerous areas and at-risk communities, where alcohol, drugs, and 
weapons may be present, and I freely choose to assume such risks.   
 
I agree that Atlanta Dream Center, the Atlanta Dream Center Board of Directors, 
staff members and volunteers, and any other Atlanta Dream Center agents and 
representatives do not assume any responsibility or liability for my personal safety, 
expenses, medical treatment, or compensation for any injury I may suffer during or 
resulting from my participation with Atlanta Dream Center. I also understand that I 
am free to refuse to engage in any activity at any time for any reason and will only 
serve as I see fit, understanding the risks involved. Accordingly, I do hereby, for 
myself, my heirs, executors, and administrators, waive, release, and forever 
discharge any and all rights and claims for damages that I may have or that may 
hereafter accrue to me arising out of or in any way connected with my participation 
in any Atlanta Dream Center activity or event. 
 
I understand that this Waiver has important legal consequences and limits my ability 
to recover money if I am injured as a result of my participation in this ministry. I 
understand that no one with Atlanta Dream Center has any authority to make me do 
anything I do not freely wish to do or to make representations inconsistent with this 
Waiver. I have been given the opportunity to discuss its terms and consequences 
with an attorney of my choosing. 
 
I affirm that I am at least 18 years old and I authorize Atlanta Dream Center to 
conduct a criminal background check on me when necessary. I understand and agree 
that a copy of this form will be kept on file with Atlanta Dream Center. 
 
I have read and understand the above. 
 
Signature ________________________________________     Date ____________  
 
Name (Print):_____________________________________ 


